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Onaway Schools Paging Bid Addendum_-Dec. 11th 2023 

 

This addendum is in regards to the specified date for the awarding of the paging bid project as described in 

Onaway Schools Request for Proposal. 

 

The RFP states that the project award date would be Dec 12th, 2023.  

 

Now that the bidding window has closed, and due to the larger than expected number of bids received, the 

district has decided to postpone the award date until the January school board meeting on Jan 9th, 2024.  

 

The administration determined that due to the short window of time between the bid closing date of Dec 8th and 

the Dec 12th award date, they would not have adequate time to fairly review and assess the large number of bids 

received and make an appropriate recommendation to the board to choose a vendor for our paging project. 

 

Any questions or concerns should be directed to me at the e-mail or phone number listed below. 

 

Barry L. Fitzpatrick 

Technology Director – Onaway Area Schools 

989-733-4960 / 989-217-0980 or email; bfitz@oacsd.com 
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